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PQ 38487/20 * To ask the Minister for Health the status of the feasibility study on Mayo 

University Hospital; the details of same; when it will be completed; and if he will make a 

statement on the matter. -Alan Dillon 

 

Dear Deputy Dillon, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

There are a number of capital developments both in progress or under consideration for delivery at 

Mayo University Hospital (MUH).  The proposal to conduct a feasibility study for an additional 50-bed 

ward at MUH will be progressed following completion of other works and in the context of the overall 

plan for works at MUH. 

In 2020, significant works have been undertaken at MUH including upgrade works on 3 wards and a 

new modular Medical Assessment Unit. Other projects at various stages include electrical upgrade 

works (at planning stage), HSSD (Hospital Sterile Services Department) reconfiguration (at design 

stage), proposed expansion of the Emergency Department (ED) and reconfiguration works (scope being 

finalised) and upgrade interim modular treatment space (works completed for installation). 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jim Curran 

National Director, Estates   


